
From: Adams, Chaney
To: Kambiz Foroohar <kforoohar@bloomberg.net>

Date: 1/13/2017 12:28:30 PM
Subject: RE: Greetings

You have been added to the press list.
 
Hearing info: http://www.foreign.senate.gov/hearings/nominations-011817
 
 
From: Kambiz Foroohar (BLOOMBERG/ NEWSROOM:) [mailto:kforoohar@bloomberg.net] 

Sent: Wednesday, January 11, 2017 2:33 PM

To: Adams, Chaney

Subject: Greetings
 
Resending

From: Kambiz Foroohar (BLOOMBERG/ NEWSROOM:) At: 01/06/17 10:14:41

To: CHANEYADAMS@GOV.SC.GOV

Subject: Greetings

Hi Chaney,

 

I cover the United Nations for Bloomberg News and since Governor 

Haley has been nominated to be the next US Ambassador to the UN, I 

was hoping you'd put me on your email list on relevant issues.

In that regard, Jan. 18 has been mentioned as a possible date for 

her confirmation hearings and I wondered if you could confirm 

that. Finally, we would be very interested in interviewing the 

Governor regarding her views on the UN and her mission.

 

Best regards,

 

Kambiz Foroohar

 

Kambiz Foroohar
Senior Writer
National Security/United Nations
Bloomberg News
Office: 212-617-8527
Mobile: 646-943-2855
@kambizf
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